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INLAND REVENUE DEPARTMENT 
Notice to Taxpayers 

 
   

 

IRD is pleased to inform that the facility to e-Filing of Return of Income 

(electronically filing a Return of Income) for the Year of Assessment 2019/2020 

is open now for Individuals, Partnerships and Corporate Entities.  

 

In terms of Section 113(4) of the Inland Revenue Act No. 24 of 2017, “A person 

who files a tax return and pays tax electronically under this section shall continue 

to file tax returns and pay tax in that manner unless otherwise required or 

permitted by the Act or authorized by the Commissioner- General”.  

 

Accordingly, the taxpayers who had e-Filed the Return of Income for the last 

Year of Assessment (2018/ 2019), should e-File their Returns of Income for this 

year. Further, please be informed that Returns of Income of such taxpayers have 

neither been printed nor posted for manual submission.   

 

IRD highly promotes all other taxpayers as well to use the online platform to        

e-File the Return of Income, considering COVID-19 pandemic situation in the 

country. 
 

Taxpayers may refer to the notice No. PN/IT/2020-09 issued on 03.11.2020 

regarding the concession granted on filing of Return of Income for the Year of 

Assessment 2019/2020. 

 

Commissioner General of Inland Revenue 

e-Filing of Return of Income  

Year of Assessment 2019/2020 


